5. SUSTAINABLE URBAN DESIGN

A report from the Urban Designer outlined the steps which had been taken to pursue the Committee’s
recommendation in regard to ways in which sustainable urban design might be achieved in
Christchurch.

The Committee decided to support the pursuance of good practice awards and design guidance as a
means of achieving sustainable urban design.

Report of the Urban Planning and Growth Special Committee to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


